
   

  
     

   

      
 

  

 
From: Paul Sauser   
Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 12:30 PM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Subject: [EXT] EL21-011 
 

Dear board members: 
On first hearing of Black Hills Energy's wish to sell everybody's home-generated energy back to them at full retail price (EL21-011), I 
could not believe the company's audacity. 
 
This is not an appeal to technical issues but to justice. I hope you are morally grounded individuals and that BH's proposal will strike 
you the way it struck me: as plain theft. Please do not abet them. 
 
Paul Sauser 

 
Rapid City SD, 57701 

 
 

 




